Coaches, please photocopy and give to all of your athletes and parents.

The gates to the track do not open until 10:30. This is 1 hour and 30 minutes prior to the first race. Please do not ask to come in early while St. Rita is setting up. The people you see inside early are St. Rita or Bishop Amat Volunteers and their children.

There is an admission charge of $4.00 for adults and $1.00 for grades 1-12.

You make park on the street. If you wish to park on the baseball/softball fields, there may be a small charge collected by Bishop Amat for their athletic program. This is not a fee charged by St Rita.
Ez-Ups and Umbrellas must be set up in the back of the stands so they do not block the view of the people behind you.

There are no warm-ups on the track since it is a dirt track and the lines would be destroyed. Wait until after the coaches meeting to get directions on how and where to warm-up.

All athletes must stay with their team except when competing. You may not accompany your friends to their events if you are not competing.

No one is permitted on any equipment that is behind the stands or around the track or field. No one may wander through the campus without a parent during the meet.

Only those competing in individual running events and the anchor leg of the relay teams need a sticker. You do not need stickers for the long jump, shot put or javelin throw. 

